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Many people believe that the use of new technology improves lives of 
employees. Others think that it is disadvantages for them.

Discuss both views and give your own opinion.

People, not least employees, have recently witnessed the various irreversible 
impacts of modern technology in their living conditions. Although having some 
undeniable benefits, modernization has some dire consequences for the 
workforce. I personally presume that its merits and demerits should be given 
equal consideration.

By the advent of new technology in the workplace, staff experience decent 
transformations in their work circumstances. To begin with, not only can it 
facilitate the implement of jobs, but also it can increase the efficiency and 
accuracy of the production’s process. In other words, human errors can be 
reduced provided that these new industrial and scientific discoveries are 
exerted. Moreover, through drawing a comparison between the situation of 
today’s employees and that of their previous counterparts, space and time 
boundaries can be eliminated readily. Employees can work from anywhere and 
anytime. 

On the other hand, new technology can pose a threat to employees. Firstly, 
mass automation and computerization as the figure of these alterations can 
lead to downsizing the workforce. Furthermore, it is well-documented that the 
more easily the situations, the less creative the workers, so despite reducing 
human errors, it may result in a downward trend in efficiency of the workers. 
Prestigious statistics suggest that confrontations between authorities and 
employees decrease by virtue of modern technology. However, these have 
actually occurred due to a plunge in their face time. The bosses, for example, 
prefer to lay off the large number of staff either just by sending emails or at 
most via a videphone which may annihilate the employees’ self-esteem and has 
irredeemable impacts on their spirits.



In conclusion, some advocate the effects of technology on employees’ 
circumstances. Nevertheless, the opponents of this notion emphasize the 
drawbacks of this phenomenon. I believe that these two views are worth 
considering.


